

Minutes from Pupil Voice Meeting – Friday 9th February 2018 at 1.45pm

Present: **Hannah (Chairperson)**
 Thomas
 Ashley
 Paul
 Chloe W
 Chloe B
 Rebecca
 Liam
 Mrs Hatfield
 Sam Roe
 Jane M (Minutes)

Apologies: nil

Hannah welcomed the new members, Liam and Chloe

Tasks from last meeting:

1. Ashley and Paul had been asked for their votes and as a result Liam and Chloe B were both invited to join Pupil Voice.
2. Camera still to be ordered – to be done after half term
3. Passwords – done
4. Laminated cards – done, although Hannah to now get lanyards, badges and diaries for Liam and Chloe
5. Assembly issues – Rebecca to ask Mrs Ellis to explain further what the problems were. Mr Hayman has no issues with the timings.

NEW BUSINESS

1. Mrs Strivens has suggested a corridor display competition. This was discussed but Pupil Voice felt they needed more information. Thomas to ask Mrs Strivens to attend the next Pupil Voice meeting.
2. Mrs Hatfield had received an email from the Open Trust wishing us to help raise funds for their charity. It was agreed to invite them in to explain further what this might involve. Chloe B to help Mrs Hatfield to reply – they will meet Tuesday 20th at 1230pm.
3. Mrs Hatfield to order camera after half term

TASKS

1. Hannah to get lanyards, badges and diaries for Liam and Chloe
2. Thomas to ask Mrs Strivens to attend on 9th March
3. Chloe B to meet with Mrs Hatfield on 20th Feb at 1230

Date of next meeting: Friday 9th March in the training room